
 

 

Chris Lemming 

The AMEN trustees wish to give thanks for the life of Chris Lemming 

who went to be with the Lord on 26th November. 

 

We give thanks to God for Chris’s many years of service through 

AMEN – both as a trustee and for many years as our Chairman. 

 

Our thoughts and prayers are with Sandra and the family at this time. 


